
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

January 13, 2021 

 

Redbook Committee will bring the revised A&S policy up for a second reading and vote at the 

January 13 Senate meeting. 

 

The committee completed its initial review of the revised School of Nursing Bylaws in 

December and is currently waiting for a response from Nursing. 

 

The committee has started its initial review of the revised Speed School Bylaws, which we 

expect to finish in late January or early February. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


